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10 April 2025 

Rail access regulation – Initial regulatory asset base 
determinations 2025 
Pre-lodgement consultation 

The Economic Regulation Authority is preparing to review the initial regulatory asset base for railway 
networks owned and operated by the Public Transport Authority (PTA) and Arc Infrastructure. 

The PTA and Arc are due to submit their proposed regulatory asset bases to the ERA by mid-2025 
for approval.  The requirement for ERA to approve a regulated asset base is a new requirement of 
the amended Railways (Access) Code 2000. 

As this is the first set of determinations under the amended Code, the ERA is interested in hearing 
stakeholders’ views and queries about the process, ahead of railway owners submitting their 
proposals. 

Once the proposals are received, the ERA will conduct additional, formal consultation.  

Invitation to engage in pre-lodgement consultation 

The ERA would be pleased to meet interested stakeholders in the ERA office or online, to discuss 
the upcoming review process before Monday 13 May 2025.  

 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Ph: 08 6557 7967 
jeremy.threlfall @erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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